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Within the Naples Central School District, there are roads, which because of various conditions cannot be safely traveled by our school buses. The following list is not all-inclusive; other roads may be added as necessary.  Listed below are roads not currently serviced, either wholly or in part:  Bills Road, Bopple Hill Road, East Hill Road, Flint Hill Road, Fribolin Road, Griesa Hill Road, Hawks Road.  Hickory Bottom Road (lower end), Lyon Road (Steuben County), Maxfield Road (north end), Parrish Hill Road, South Hill Road, Stid Hill Road, Sunnyside (at the lake).
